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       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

July 21, 2020                         Notice No. 20-029 
 
 
   
 Visit chicago.gov/reopening for Chicago’s industry specific guidelines for businesses. 

 

 

 

 
TRANSPORTATION NETWORK PROVIDER RULES 

 Amended and Effective August 10, 2020 
 
 
Pursuant to Chapters 2-25 and 9-115 of the Municipal Code of Chicago, notice 
is hereby given of amended Transportation Network Provider Rules effective 
on August 10, 2020.  These Transportation Network Providers Rules supersede 
all previously issued Transportation Network Providers Rules. These rules are 
available online at the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer 
Protection (BACP) webpage:  chicago.gov/bacp. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
►  Interested in trying to resolve your ANOV remotely instead of having an in-person hearing? Email 

the ANOV# to BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org 
►  For questions, comments, or to join the Business Affairs and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle 

Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send an email to 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   

► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are 

available at chicago.gov/bacp.  
► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 
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